CAPTRUST

Episode 14: Conducting an Auditor RFP

One important step nonprofit leaders should consider is bringing on an auditor. Depending on the
organization’s size and composition, there are different types of audits that can be conducted, with
various levels of cost and complexity.

In this episode, host Heather Shanahan dives into all things audits with Certified Public Accountant
Robyn Campbell. Listen as they discuss why—and how—supply and demand issues are impacting
the industry, plus key questions to include when conducting an auditor request for proposal (RFP).

Subscribe to Mission + Markets for more insights for nonprofits and mission-focused organizations.
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